
 Reception Newsletter 

Friday 19th June 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

We have enjoyed another busy week in Reception. This week we have continued to enjoy finding out about 

Minibeasts. The children have especially enjoyed observing  our live caterpillars which have now changed 

and have formed their own chrysalis. The children have also studied the life cycle of a butterfly and know 

the stages of growth. The children also know that the cycle is repeated.  The children have also made 

some beautiful butterflies for our display.  

 This week the children have also been learning about time. They have learnt the days of the week  and 

they have also sequenced the different things they do during their day . They have also had the experi-

ence of using analogue clocks to tell the time. The children have been keen to read and show the time us-

ing o’clock.   

Also, thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them and the children were so proud 

sharing them. Keep them coming in!  

Have a lovely weekend! 

The Reception Team  

 

 

Magical Moments 

Name of Child _________________Date________________ 

Magical moment 

___________________________________________________________

Superstar Writer! 

Each week we will be choosing a ‘Superstar Writer’ who has completed some fantastic   writing during the 

week. They will win a certificate, a special sticker, a pencil and a mention on our celebration display.  

This week’s winner: Danny Byers (RD)  Alfie Green (RM) 


